
  

  

 

 

 

 

Lowestoft and Northern Parishes Community Partnership Meeting  

Tuesday 28th November, 6pm 

Seagull Theatre, Lowestoft 

Partnership Priorities 

• To improve healthy eating and activity in children by targeting & engaging with year 5 

staff, children, and parents through communication and education 

• To reduce social isolation and loneliness in Lowestoft Central, Kirkley and Gunton 

west wards 

• Improve Mental Health and Wellbeing by following the 5 Ways to Wellbeing. 

Connect/Get Active/Take Notice/Learn/Give 

 

Meeting Goals 

1. How do we become a more inclusive Community Partnership? 

2. What are the next steps for projects under our priorities?  

  

 

Standing Items Lead Supporting papers 

1 Action Notes Katy Cassidy 

Democratic Services 

Officer 

Yes 

2 Where are we now? All Update from Task and 

Finish Groups 

3 Workshop  All  

1. What are the next steps for the CP priorities? 

2. Who and how can we deliver these? 

3. How can the partnership be more inclusive? 

 

 

Dates of the next meeting: 30th January 2024, 6pm 

 

 

 



Chair: Councillor Paul Ashdown (East Suffolk Council)  

 

Vice-Chair: Danny Steel (Lowestoft Vision) 

 

Communities Officers:  

Louise Thomas 

louise.thomas@eastsuffolk.gov.uk  

Rachel Tucker 

Rachel.tucker@eastsuffolk.gov.uk  

  

 

Partnership Organisations:  

East Suffolk Council 

Suffolk County Council 

Local Town and Parish Councils  

Suffolk Constabulary 

Great Yarmouth and Waveney Clinical  

Commissioning Group 

Community Action Suffolk 

Lowestoft Rising 

Business Community 

Youth Community 

Environment 

 

Filming, Videoing, Photography and Audio Recording at Partnership Meetings  

Members of the partnership may record / film / photograph or broadcast this meeting.  

  

The Council cannot guarantee public seating areas will not be filmed or recorded. By entering the 

Meeting Room and sitting in the public seating area, those present will be deemed to have consented 

to the possible use of filmed images and sound recordings.  If you do not wish to be recorded, please 

speak to a member of the Democratic Services team at the earliest opportunity.  

If you require this document in large print, audio or Braille or in a different language, please contact 

the Democratic Services Team on 01502 523521 or email:  

democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk  
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